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Sacramento – Senate bill SB 320, On-campus student health centers: abortion 
by medication techniques (Leyva – D. Chino) would require each public 
university and college student health center to offer abortion by medication. The 
bill states “Abortion care is a constitutional right and an integral part of 
comprehensive sexual and reproductive health care. Abortion by medication 
techniques is extremely safe, highly effective, and cost effective.” These statements 
on their face are false and dangerous. Calls to state legislators are needed now to 
stop this perverse and misleading bill. 

SB 320 goes far beyond the purview of legitimate government, which is to protect 
its citizens. What kind of message would this bill send to unmarried students? “Go 
ahead and indulge in premarital sex and we will provide you with medication to 
abort any subsequent pregnancy.” The ‘medication’ is self-administered. It makes 
the pregnant woman the abortionist. She will feel and quite likely see its results. 
  
The chemical used, RU-486, has a bad track record of physical harm, including 
death, to the user. Our legislators should be aware of this, it has been known for 
years. RU-486 use requires a two-step process of starving the unborn baby to death 
and a subsequent chemical application for expulsion of the dead child.  
 
SB 320 would avoid the cost to abortionists of privately owned clinics used for 
surgical abortions and shift costs to publicly funded on-campus student health 
centers used for chemical abortions. Proponents of SB 320 include Planned 
Parenthood and other abortion providers and advocates. 

TAKE ACTION NOW! 
 
A public outcry for morality and safety is essential to protect California 
college students from this deceitful bill. Call your Assembly Member now.      
SB 320 perverts the morality of our youth and kills their unwanted child for 
financial gain of the abortion trade. SB 320 does not reflect legitimate government. 
Urge your legislator to vote NO on SB 320.  
 
Make calls now to your Assembly Member’s district and Sacramento offices and 
leave a message of opposition to SB 320.  Find your Assembly Member and 
contact information at  http://findyourrep.legislature.ca.gov/ 
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